
   Please sign up as quickly as 

possible for the March, April 

and May trips.  You can find 

the fliers in our branches, or 

on our website located at  

www.cfbindiana.com.    

    It is helpful for us to know 

who plans to go, so we can 

secure the necessary rooms 

and get entry tickets by cer-

tain deadlines.  It seems many 

folks nowadays want to wait 

until the last minute, and that 

is posing quite a problem for 

our planning.  The earlier you 

can tell me you plan to go, the 

better.  Thank you for that.   

We wish you a blessed New 

Year filled with good health 

and we hope to see you on a 

trip soon!                Sally                                                                                         

 

Farewell to 2023 and Welcome to 2024  

Please RSVP to Sally one week prior for the following events: sduke@cfbindiana.com 

Happy New Year Everyone! 

    It was so very wonderful to 

see so many of you at the 

annual Christmas party in 

December!  We had a lovely 

dinner and the entertainment 

was fantastic.   Thank you for 

coming and sharing in the joy. 

   We have been busy plan-

ning trips for the 2024 season 

and here is a list of what we 

have planned so far for you:   

Jan 24—Broadway in Indy 

Feb 15-25—HAWAII  

Mar 13—Mystery Trip!  

Apr 23-26—Branson, MO 

May 21-24—Berea, KY and 

Ashville, NC for Daniel 

Boone and the Biltmore! 

May 29 -June 8—NORWAY, 
including Amsterdam 

July 16-19—Mississippi River 
Cities!  Travel back in time in 
Dubuque and Galena 

August 20-22—Hannibal, MO 

and Springfield, IL  

Sept 11-12– Chicago, with a 

tour of Wrigley Field and a boat 

tour from Navy Pier 

October  15-18—Frankenmuth 

and Dearborn, with a stop at the 

Motown Museum in Detroit 

November  –Mystery Trip!  

Date to be determined.  

December 7– Indianapolis 

Symphony’s Yuletide show! 

We will add two “Bus Trips Without 

the Bus”  once comfirmed!    

Wednesday, March 6 at 

9:30 a.m.— I am excited to 

have Jason Kendall with us to 

do a presentation about 

Greentown Glass!  He is the 

current president of the glass 

association and an expert on 

the history and the patterns.  

If any of you have a piece of 

the glass, bring it to show & 

tell.  Jason can give you an 

appraisal and details.  

NO SEMINAR HELD  

in January 

 

Our first seminar of 2024 will 

be held at: 
Elite Banquet   

& Conference Center 

2820 S. Lafountain St 

Kokomo, In 46902 
Breakfast is included!   

Wednesday, February 7 at 

9:30 a.m. will be our annual 

Valentine’s Party!  

Please come and enjoy a fun 

time of music and laughter, 

along with a preview of all of 

the trips we have planned for 

2024!   As always, I will be 

looking for volunteers for our 

Newlywed Game, so let me 

know if you want to be one of 

the contestants!   

  
Mystery Trip—March 13 $157 

Branson, Missouri—April 23-26 
The Haygoods, Esther at the Sight & 
Sound Theater, Showboat Branson 
Bell, Clay Cooper Country Express, 
Lost Canyon Nature Trail, Dogwood 
Canyon Tram Tour, Toy Museum, 
Where Jesus Walked Experience, 
Shopping at Branson Landing.  Price 
includes deluxe motorcoach, 3 nights 
lodging, breakfast and 5 main meals! 

 
$1,203  

per 
person 
double 

 
 

$1,327 
single 

 
 

Berea, Beauty & Biltmore -May 21-24 

Lake Lure Boat Tour, Old Friends 

Horse Farm, Chimney Rock State Park, 

Daniel Boone Historic Inn & Tavern, 

Berea Artisan Center, Biltmore Tour, 

with Antler Village and the gardens, 

Music Box Presentation at the Lake 

Lure Inn.  3 nights lodging, breakfast  

and 5 main meals, deluxe motorcoach.    

 

$1,050 

per 

person 

double  

 

$1,276 

single  

Things to know: 

• Motorcoach trips leave from the Wal-

Mart parking lot in Kokomo. 

• Trips are 1st come, 1st served, with mon-

ey and completed reservation form.  Ask-

ing us to “hold a spot” does not count as 

a reservation.   

• A final itinerary is mailed to your home 2

-3 weeks prior to the departure date. 

• We provide transportation to the airport 

for fly trips, with at least 10 travelers.  

• Non-member guests may travel with you 

one time before joining the club.    

• Non-member guests may attend the  

monthly seminars for $8 per person.  

• If  you do not have a roommate, we will 

try to find someone for you, but this is not 

guaranteed.      

        January/February/March  2024 

In this issue:  Details for our 2024 Travel Season   

We are looking forward to traveling with you this year!   

 Sally Duke 

  Call 765-456-4280 to speak 

with Sally about the trips!

Kokomo Locations: 1308 E. Hoffer St   2101 S. Dixon Rd   201 W. Sycamore  

         765-456-4368    765-456-4287          765-236-0600 
Noblesville:  17661 Village Center Dr  (317) 399-7500  Indianapolis:  9333 N Meridian St 

Westfield: 381 S. Junction Crossing  (317) 763-5259 & 707 E St Rd 32  (317) 763-5338 

What do you call a romance at the aquarium?  GUPPY-love!   Why do skunks love Valentine’s Day?  They’re scent-imental! 

Upcoming Trips:  



Do you like short motorcoach trips?  If so, you will love this 4-day “gem” we have planned for May 21-24! 

BEREA, BEAUTY & BILTMORE  

Join us for a trip through the rolling hills of Kentucky into the striking mountainous views of North Carolina! 

Southern elegance and thoughtful hospitality greet you at the Historic Boone Tavern for a traditional southern 

meal and a soothing night’s stay.  We next travel to Chimney Rock State Park and board the elevator for a 

stunning view of the North Carolina landscape.  Just down the road we will see where the Dirty Dancing water     

 scenes were filmed at Lake Lure and stay at the Lake Lure Inn where the film crew stayed.   

A delightful music box presentation is included.  Day three is all about the beautiful Biltmore, with a mansion 

tour, lunch at the Stable Café, Antler Village and the stunning gardens.   

As we make our way home, we will see how well the retired  

horses are treated at Old Friends Horse Farm.   

 Flier available at branches and online!  www.cfbindiana.com/journey-club 

 Email Sally if interested!  sduke@cfbindiana.com  

Please use this reservation form for enclosed trips and mail to:  
CFB Attn: Sally Duke, 2101 S. Dixon Rd., Kokomo, IN 46902  

 (Make checks payable to Good News Travels for motorcoach trips.) 

NAME(S)______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

        (Street/PO Box)     (City)       (State)   (Zip)  (Phone)  

TRIP NAME_________________________________________________    AMOUNT ENCLOSED____________________________________ 

*Reservations taken on first come, first served basis, with reservation form and full payment required to hold the spot.  Seating is limited.  In the 

event you must cancel a reservation for a trip, a complete refund will be issued if a replacement passenger is available.  We offer trip cancellation 

insurance on our extended trips, and highly recommend it.  Community First Bank reserves the right to decline, accept or retain any traveler.   

P.O. Box 989 

201 W. Sycamore Street 

Kokomo, IN 46903-0989 


